
 

 

 

Announcement 

We kindly inform you that the counter services have been 

transferred to the district office of the Department at Latsia, 

adjacent to the Nicosia General Hospital, and the Citizen Service 

Centre at George Seferis Street, 2425 Engomi, which is located at 

the northern entrance of the former State Fair. 
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